
4  feet  of  Sierra  snow
possible this week
By Benjy Egel, Sacramento Bee

An  atmospheric  river  is  predicted  to  dump  more  rain  on
Southern California and the Central Coast than any other storm
this year, and is expected to drop up to 4 feet of snow in the
Sierra  Nevada  and  2  inches  of  rain  in  Sacramento  before
dissipating over the weekend.

The National Weather Service expects a weak preliminary storm
to  hit  Tuesday  afternoon.  Light  rain  and  snow  above
5,000-6,000 feet elevation is expected before a short break
Wednesday morning, followed by a second system’s arrival that
afternoon.
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